
ANNOUNCEMENT of INDUSTRY FORUM  

Proposed Adjusted Score Design Build Contract  

 I-95 Express Lane 3B 

Fort Lauderdale, Florida  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is hosting an Industry Forum held on 
Monday, May 16, 2016, at 1:30 PM, in the FDOT District 4 Auditorium, at 3400 W. 
Commercial Blvd, Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33309. The project to be presented is the I-95 
Express Lane Phase 3B Design Build Project. 

The purpose of the Industry Forum is to inform potential Design-Build teams, including 
contractors, subcontractors, design consultants, express lane and tolling manufacturers, 
of the important elements and considerations of this contract.  

Attendance is not mandatory but is recommended to learn more about the project. This 
Industry Forum will include a presentation on the project scope, anticipated procurement 
timeline, and procurement process for the project. After the presentation, time will be 
allotted for questions from industry partners. Advanced registration is required and may 
only be accomplished by completing the registration form posted on the project website 
at: http://www.95express.com/pages/related-info/95-express-phase-3 and also available from 
the link below:  

Click Here to Register 

This registration form will also serve as a way to RSVP to the Forum and to request one-
on-one meetings as described below.  Deadline to register is May 12, 2016.  FDOT 
reserves the right to limit the number of attendees per team as space is limited. You will 
be contacted should this be the case. 

There will also be an opportunity for Design-Build teams to meet one-on-one with the 
FDOT senior management staff and the project Technical Review Committee (TRC) 
members, on Thursday, May 19th 2016.  All one-on-one meetings will be held at the FDOT 
District Four Headquarters at 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL. 
33309.  

The duration of the one-on-one meetings will be limited to 45 minutes for both TRC 
members and FDOT senior management staff.  

 


